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26th May 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Staff  
 
PTFA Family Fun Quiz Night – Thurs 7th July 2022   
 
The college PTFA (Parent, Teacher and Friends Association) is a new group set up to fundraise and 
support wider school projects.   
 
We are pleased to host a family fun quiz night on Thursday 7th July 2022 in our main hall, A Block.  
Doors open at 7.00pm and the quiz starts at 7.30pm.  There will be a bar available for refreshments 
and we will be holding a prize raffle during the interval.  Cash only please.  All profits raised from 
this evening go towards our fundraising efforts.   
 
To book your team, please complete and submit this Form: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=KbjZ4RaYVEydnK3i2OOqbu5yQ_UHrt5PuPn
PESh3p75UNVM2MktHWkVVWUZXTEdYWE9TRFVNME5KNy4u   
 
£10 per team, with a maximum of 8 persons in a team.  Bookings to be submitted by 10th June 2022 
please.  After then we will be in contact to request booking payment.   
 
We are really looking forward to this event which is a lovely way to round off the school year – we 
do hope you are able to come along and support us.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Bev Saddington  
On behalf of the PTFA  
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